
PROJECT DETAILS: 
This project  is being completed to meet  
regulatory requirements for t reat ing 
stormwater within the county. The CWP will 
employ Best  Management Pract ices (BMPs), 
installing a Submerged Gravel Wet land.  
Construct ion materials such as sand, gravel, 
excavated dirt , topsoil, sod and pipes will be 
temporarily stored on site during 
construct ion.  

PRINCE GEORGE?S COUNTY IN 
ALLIANCE WITH THE CLEAN 
WATER PARTNERSHIP (CWP) HAS 
BEEN WORKING ON THE 
PLANNING AND DESIGN OF A 
WATER QUALITY IMPROVEMENT 
PROJECT AT 6600 WELLS 
PARKWAY. THE CONSTRUCTION 
FOR THIS PROJECT IS 
SCHEDULED TO START IN 
WINTER 2019.

PROJECT ADDRESS: 
6600 Wells Parkway

CONTRACTOR: Stormwater Maintenance, LLC

CONSTRUCTION START: Winter 2019

CONSTRUCTION FINISH: Summer 2019

CONSTRUCTION HOURS (TYPICAL): 
Monday ? Friday: 7:00am ? 4:00pm
Saturday (as needed): 8:00am ? 4:00pm

SITE ACCESS: 
Construct ion crews will access the construct ion site 
via Wells Parkway

CONSTRUCTION PARKING:  Contractors will park 
personal vehicles along Wells Parkway. 

EQUIPMENT ON SITE:  During construct ion there 
could be up to 5 dump t rucks a day carrying 
materials to and from the work site. The Contractor 
is committed to keeping the road clean and will 
clean up behind t rucks carrying sediment  and other 
materials.  Construct ion crews will store equipment 
and materials overnight  on site . Please keep 
children and pets away from these areas for safety. 

TREE REMOVAL:   Construct ion crews will remove 
and t rim t rees to  make room for the  BMP device. 
New t rees will be planted at  the end of construct ion 
to replace those that  were removed.



The Clean Water Partnership (CWP) is a 
Public-Private Partnership (P3) 
between Prince George?s County and 
Corvias. The CWP is the first  of its kind 
to design, build, finance, operate and 
maintain urban stormwater 
infrastructure to meet  MS4 regulatory 
requirements and is committed to 
ret rofit  up to 4,000 impervious acres. 

Please visit  t hecleanwaterpart nership.com 

to learn more about  this innovat ive partnership. 

If you have any quest ions please email 

Krist ina.Bigby@ thecleanwaterpartnership.com 

or call Ms. Bigby at  202-255-6530.
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